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January 2, 2019 

Greetings! 

The Department of Crime Victim Compensation (DCVC) Auditing Section is pleased to announce our 

new quarterly DCVC Auditing EBLAST! 

¶ This notification is to provide you with updates and valuable information regarding the Victim 

Assistance Fines, Fees and Assessment Fund, and the law under Act 96 (PART IV) giving DCVC 

oversight of these funds. 
 

¶ It will also serve as a communication tool by allowing DCVC to answer questions and post them 

in the DCVC Auditing EBLAST.  For additional information, go to www.sova.sc.gov (click on the 

auditing tab). 
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